
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please Take Notice, the Village of Albion Board of Trustees will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, 

March 26, 2025, at 6:00 PM in the Village of Albion Board room, 35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411 to 

consider eliminating fluoride into the drinking water supply.  

February 27, 2025 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


